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Professor Otani was Invited to the Symposium on Conservation and Repair 
of Wooden Architecture in Istanbul, Turkey 
 
 
Date ：October 8-9, 2012 
Venue ：Ali Emiri Efendi Culture Center, Istanbul 
 
On Oct. 8th and 9th, 2012, Symposium on conservation and repair of wooden architecture, which was 
hosted by KUDEB, (an organization of Istanbul relevant to conservation and repair work), was held in 
Istanbul, Turkey, where the cases of conservation and repair work across Turkey were reported and 
actively discussed. 
 

Prof. Otani of MWU was invited as a guest speaker to report on conservation and repair work of 
historic wooden architecture in Japan. He delivered a speech about the conservation and revitalization 
of Kyo-machiya from the technical and practical point of view of architecture. Participants were 
interested in the Japanese architecture and its techniques, which are different from what is seen in 
Turkish wooden architecture.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Photo with the persons in charge of KUDEB 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 

The speech given by Prof. Otani 
 
 
 

Photo with the symposium participants 


